
Government Memorandum No.74469-F3/62/AD dated 11-1-1963,
Agriculture (Forest) Department

-----------

Sub:- Forests – Kallada irrigation project area – removal of tree growth in the area of the
          proposed road from Ottakkal to Dam site outright sale – sanctioned.

Ref:-  Letter No.C1-40503/62 dated 7-12-1962 from the Chief Conservator of Forests.
----------

2. The Chief Conservator of Forests is however informed that it is seen from the

copy of the letter enclosed in his letter cited that the Assistant Engineer, Kallada
Irrigation Project had requested the Divisional Forest Officer, Thenmala as early as
July, 1962 to get the area cleared of tree growth.  Had earlier action been taken by the
department for the disposal of the tree growth in the usual manner, the proposed
outright sale could have been avoided.
3. He is informed that such slackness on the part of the departmental offices in
taking timely action for the disposal of trees as and when requests are received,
instead of waiting till the last moment, will be viewed seriously.

Sd/- Joint Secretary.
Endt. D.Dis.40503/62/C1 dt.15/16-1-63.         Chief Conservator’s Officer,.

      Trivndrum.

Copy to contract sections, all Conservators and stock file for information and
attention.

Forwarded/By order,
   Sd/-

     Superintendent.
Endt, CH.1308/63 dt.19-1-1963.

Copy forwarded to Divl. Forest Officers, Chalakudy, Kottayam, Trichur,
Malayattur for information and strict attention.

Copy to Kt., TR., Ml., & Stock file (CH)

For Conservator of Forests.
AR/4


